
 
 

 

 

2024 Disbursement Schedule 
  
GTA’s cycles for payroll and expense reimbursements are bi-weekly and are paid in arrears.   
  
You are required to submit weekly timesheets through BTE. These timesheets should be submitted 
every Sunday, so there is no delay with the payroll. Late submissions risk not being processed until 
the next pay cycle.  
 
Expenses are submitted through Paycom, and items should be submitted in a timely manner (after 
completion of the business trip, or purchases have been made). If expenses are submitted late, GTA 
cannot guarantee expenses will be reimbursed.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The information contained herein is confidential and proprietary to GTA. 


